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The next Board Of Directors meeting will take place on Thursday February
11th at 6pm. As always all residents are encouraged to attend. Look for a
reminder email with a Zoom link in the days leading up to the meeting.

Some Reflections and A Special Thanks to
Those Who Are Keeping Us Safe

By Bridget Blehm —

As aresult of COVID-19,
our country experienced
an unprecedented 2020
virtually shutting down
for many months and
remains a significant
threat to everyone.
During that same time,
we've witnessed fires,
face masks, out of
control protests and many other scenarios, where we have found ourselves
in a world we did not recognize. Supporting us all the way were our
Emergency Responders, Medical Staffs and Military Personnel, and civilians
serving in many communities. As the New Year evolves, we remain even
more dependent on these remarkable individuals and organizations.

We social distanced together to do drive-by appreciation rallies to
hospitals, police and fire stations; here on the Shores we've had drive-by
birthday parties, graduations, and even respectful times when we lost
dear neighbors and friends. Zoom became a well-known product and we
all had to learn how it operated...nothing was going to keep us down. Kids
who used to beg to stay home, now beg to go back to school, but in all of
this there they stood - Emergency Responders, Nurses and Docftors,
Scientists, Civic leaders, Police, and Military responding fo special needs
standing guard over our nation.

There aren’t enough words or room for this article to address all things
2020, nor what the New Year holds, but we'll find enough room to Thank alll
of our Emergency Responders for all they have given us, especially these
last many months. At this writing, we are still withessing their continued
support with a hope for return to some form of “normal” (whatever that will
be now) as 2021 arrives. From setting up portable hospitals and unending
hours of working in our emergency rooms or working the California Fires, as




well as joining in the drive-bys to make people happy, all of them have
earned our respect and thanks for a superior job well done! As East Lake
Shores residents, we also thank the extra efforts our clubhouse staff and
volunteers have made by their programs, lighting, responsiveness and spirit
of support. Even when we hear “closed”, we will keep our spirit “open”.

Please continue to keep the “true warriors” reflected here in your thoughts
and prayers.

Message From The Board

A Friendly Reminder..

Christmas lights were due to be taken

down by January 15th. Please take down
your outdoor Christmas lights/colored lights '
now; if you have not already. .

Thank you and Happy New Year!

Around The Lake

A Heartfelt Thanks

from The Board Of Directors

One of the most under appreciated and
thankless tasks on the lake is taking care of
the miles of wrought iron fencing
surrounding each of our homes. Each year
they respond to countless requests for
repairs while constantly fighting the ravages
of rust. For years Gary Adams and Larry st
Shafer have been the dynamic duo of our Wrough’r iron committee.
They have recently decided to pass the baton to the very capable
hands of Norm Gerstein and Joe Baldo.

The board would like to offer our heartfelt thanks for their years of

service to the Shores community and ask everyone to go easy on the
new guys as they settle in.

Meet Your Neighbor

by Steve Vartanian

Joe & Barbara Baldo
Via Oporto

Why Did You Move fo East Lake?

We've been in love with Yorba Linda since
moving here from Los Angeles County in




1986. The perfect city for us to raise our two
children (now adults!) Jeff and Kristen.

We retired from our video and film
production company after 30 years in

2008. Shortly after retiring, Joe founded a
ministry working with at-risk youth in the City
of Anaheim — Higher Ground Youth & Family
Services.

Being empty nesters for several years, we
finally decided it was time to downsize and
move where we'd have less maintenance in
a home. That brought us to East Lake.

What Do You Like the Most About Living at East Lake?

There's so much to like about living on the lake.... The serenity, the
wildlife, sense of community and all the wonderful people.

What Would You Like Your Neighbors to Know That They Don’t Know
Already?

We love spending time with our family including our four
grandchildren, all who thankfully live close by! We enjoy all sports
and are especially passionate about our Dodgers! We are active
members of our parish, St. Martin de Porres Catholic Church.

We look forward to meeting so many more of you wonderful people
in our uniqgue community! Thank you for being so welcoming to us...
You can catch us on our boat, “Andiamo!” or walking around with
our dog, Shadow.

News You Can Use

Shores Home Painting & Wrought Iron Fencing Repair
Schedules

As earlier published in our July issue last year by Tom Moore,
Chairperson of the Shores Paint Committee, the following is a recap
of the painting calendar/schedule for the Shores homes by street,
which resumes this year following the 1-year “hold” on the painting
schedule to conserve budgetary levels due to the extensive roof
repaqir expenses experienced.

Painting will resume in March. The following list is when you should
expect your house to be painted:

e 2021 Via Murcia
* 2022 Via Apolina
e 2023 Via Morena




e 2024 Via Rene

» 2025 Via Maria and Via Oporto
e 2026 Via Fonte

e 2027 Via Andalusia

Approved Vista Paint colors for “The Shores” can be viewed in the
color book located at the clubhouse. Another opportunity for
selecting your color plan is looking around the lake for a color that
you like too. If this is the method you select, simply call Tom with the
address of the home you've identified and he can advise the name
of the color.

Color options have changed in the past 8 years. Many homeowners
like their existing color and want everything the same. Not all colors
available 8 years ago are still available — so checking the paint book
or looking at more recently painted houses is strongly encouraged.

A letter will also be sent to Via Murcia homeowners to encourage
them to make any repairs, preparation and color selections prior to a
mid-to-late March start on this year's painting. If you need help
finding the most experienced contractors familiar with typical dry-rof,
exterior termite or other damage to our Shores residential home'’s
exterior woodwork, you may also call Tom Moore at (714) 695-9410.

The following is current scheduling for wrought iron repairs and
painting starting this year:

* 2021 Via Oporto and Via Maria

» 2022 Via Apolina and Via Fonte

» 2023 Via Morena and Via Andalusia

* 2024 Via Rene and Via Murcia

* 2025 Via Maria, Via Oporto and Via Apolina
e 2026 Via Fonte and Via Morena

e 2027 Via Andalusia and Via Rene

Community Classified

Email your FREE 30-word *CALL JUDY GERSTEIN TNG Real

classified ad to Estate Consultants BRE#01850344
taryn@stonekasle.com. Ads run for ALL your Real Estate Needs!! |
one issue. Residents only and live on the lake! | know the lakel!

on a space available basis.
* Real Estate. Sell (or lease

*Buying/Selling? out) for the highest amount with
Let me help you live your dream!!  my pre-approval plan. Steve
Call Lisa Amato Sherg, Realtor Vartanian, Realtor BRE#

First Team Real Estate 00961752 First Team Reall

Lic# 02064274 714 931-9835 Estate, East Lake Specialist
lisasherg@firstteam.com and Top producing agent for

30+ years. 714 390-0671
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Management & Committee Contacts

StoneKastle Community
Management is the East Lake
Village Shores management

company. They are now located

at 181 S. Old Springs Rd., First
Floor, Anaheim Hills, CA. 92806

Their office hours are Mondayy -
Thursday 2:00am - 5:00pm and
Friday 92:00am - 1:00pm. Their
phone number is 714 395-5245
fax 866 575-0549

Taryn Martin is our community
manage. Her e-mail is
taryn@stonekastle.com, please
contact the office by phone or
email if you have any concerns
or work orders.

Architectural
Ray Martin 714 777-3022
Gary Adams 714 928-1047

Landscape
Laurel Latshaw 714 779-1092

Newsletter
Jim Worthen 714 270-3447
Gary Adams 714 928-1047

Painting
Tom Moore 714 695-9410

Social
Judy Gerstein 714 273-7637

Street Reps
Pat Schiada 714 777-6758

Wrought Iron/Fencing
Joe Baldo
Norm Gerstein

District Delegate
Dale Bradley 714 970-8546

Boat-Thru
John Miller 714 485-2702

Street Representatives

Via Andalusia

Chuck Kimmich

714 325-3978
wwjd563777@hotmail.com

Via Apolina

Patti Mattern

714 777-6144
micpat@roadrunner.com

Via Fonte

Pat Schiada (Chairperson)
714 777-6758
plss494@yahoo.com

Via Morena
Lisa Johnson
7140404-1849

johnsonfamily7@hotmail.com

Via Murcia

Angela Guerrero

714 356-9496
guerrero?0@sbcglobal.net

Kathy Hughes
714 749-6894
hnkhughes@sbcglobal.net

Via Oporto
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Via Maria
Anna Cleary
714 777-0275

jtc1@roadrunner.com

Kathy Carswell

856 952-1634

ToTheAlps@gmail.com

East Lake Village Shores
Community News

Management Company
StoneKastle Management

181 S. Old Springs Rd. First Floor
Anaheim Hills, CA. 92808

714 395-5245 Fax 866 575-0549
www.stonekastle.com

Community Manager
Taryn Martin taryn@stonekastle.com

Board Of Directors

President John King 714 747-8309
Vice Pres. John Miller 714 485-2702
Treasurer Tom Moore 714 695-9410
Secretary Judy Gerstein 714 273-7637
Member Joe Winston 856 220-4691

Wendy King
714 329-9950

wendylking@gmail.com

Via Rene
Kim Miller
714 485-2702

kmiller@discountdance.com

Share The News!
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